
 

Memo       

To: Mayor and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

From: Joan Evans 

Date: Friday, June 3, 2022 

Re: Telephone and Internet Services Agreement 

In response to the City’s Request for Qualifications for the provision of telephone and internet 
services for various city-owned locations, Big River Communications, with their Circle Fiber division, 
was the only respondent to our request.   As the main telecommunications provider for the City of 
Jackson since 2011, Big River has a reliable record in their commitment to the City’s operations.   

We recommend that the Board approve the selection of Big River Communications/Circle Fiber as 
the vendor to provide both existing and upgraded telecommunication services to City operations, as 
deemed necessary by staff.     


